
 

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ursutiu, 
 
Please take this email as a recommendation letter.  
 
Keysight is excited to support and attend the Technology Transfer Festival in Brașov in 2025. It is also in 
our interest to help/guide the "Digital Transformation of Manufacturing and Products based on 
Technology Transfer (DT-TT)" to raise awareness in the field of Industry 4.0. 
While we are firmly in the digital age, Industry 4.0 solutions are still viewed critically in the realm of test 
management.  
Various barriers hinder their effective implementation. At this event, we will take the audience on a 
customer journey and demonstrate how these obstacles can be overcome. 
The Festival of Technology Transfer (FTT) will support companies and attendees in successfully 
navigating digital transformation and remaining resilient in the face of future challenges.  
This event provides a valuable platform for specialists and experts in the industry to exchange 
knowledge,  
share expertise, and forge new partnerships and collaborations with institutes and universities. 
 
At Keysight, we are also eager to demonstrate our existing technologies,  
which align perfectly with the event’s focus on this particular technology area. 
Thank you to the CVTC for inviting Keysight to participate in your festival.  
Attached, you will find our Keysight logo (if you need different color code let me know),  
which you are welcome to use on the CVTC website for this event. 
 
If you have questions pls let me know.  
 
Best regards 
Oliver Zuranski 

 

Sales Representative 
 
Tel:      +49(0)7031 464 4707 
Fax:     +49(0)7031 464 6336 
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